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August 20, 2025
Dear Minot North High College Fair Exhibitor,

Welcome to Minot North High School! Our college fair is scheduled to begin at
1:00pm and end at 2:30pm on Monday, September 8th. The gym will be ready
by 12:00pm. You can set up your table any time after 12:00pm. Students have
been assigned a specific time slot to attend with their teacher in order to prevent
overcrowding! This fair will include students in grades 9-12 from Minot North
and 11-12 from Minot High.

Minot North High School is located at 2100 21st Ave NW. Upon arrival to the
school, you may pull up along the sidewalk by the main entrance and unload
your materials. After you unload, please park in the main parking lot. Please
place the attached parking pass on the dash of your vehicle so you will not be
ticketed.

If you have questions, please call my office at 701-857-4585. Thank you very
much for participating in the Minot North College Fair.

Sincerely,

kellie Meyer
Kellie Meyer

Career Counselor
Minot Public Schools



Minot North
Parking Pass

| am an exhibitor attending the
MNHS College Fair
Wednesday, September 8th, 2025

Please do not ticket!



